

Safe House Shower

February 18, 2016

Dear Friends,

For over 40 years, Transitions of PA has been a haven of safety and hope for victims of domestic violence and sexual assault within our communities. In the past five years alone, we have provided counseling, advocacy, education, and shelter to over 14,000 victims and their families.

Our Northumberland County safe house is undergoing a much-needed renovation and requires NEW household items. Please join us in giving the safe house a fresh, clean start by visiting our registries at Bed Bath and Beyond and Target today!

Thank you in advance for your help. Please know that any and all donations will make a difference in the lives of our neighbors in crisis.

Sincerely, Transitions Board of Director



